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C A R E C E N T E R 

A VMT Managed Facility 

We Stick Our Neck Out for Quality 

May 10, 2018 

Veronica Longstreth 
Program Manager 
Health Care Facilities Division 
899 North Capitol Street, NE 
2nd Floor 

Washington, DC 20002 

Dear Ms. Longstreth, 

Enclosed is the Plan of Correction for our Life Safety survey that was completed on April 6, 2018 at Unique 
Residential Care Center. 

The facility continues to be dedicated and committed to quality care. If additional infonnation is needed, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 535-2011. 

Sincerely, 

Regi a Kim, LNHA� 
Administrator 

CC: Tonoah Hampton, MSN, RN 
Supervisory Nurse Consultant 

Direct: 202.535.2116 / Main: 202.535.1100 / Fax: 202.842.1366 

901 1ST Street, NW/ Washington, D.C. 20001 

www.vmtltc.com 
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